WATER WARRIORS – AV UPDATE – Nov. 30, 2017

Compiled by Larry & Lauren
MEMO to WATER MONOPOLIES – We finished off the Thanksgiving turkey.  Now we’re going to cook your goose.

WE’RE ON A ROLL


Thanks to all who turned out to support the Lancaster City Council’s adoption of Resolution 17-58, giving the city’s seal of approval for the Coalition’s goals in the year ahead. We have attached links of the video in outreach emails all around California, and the reviews are positive.  Referring to Mayor Parris’s no-holds-barred condemnation of Cal Water’s practices, one viewer in Northern California commented, “I wish he was my mayor.”


On the legislative reform front, our state representatives are already at work on drafting reform bills. One of State Sen. Scott Wilk’s Capitol Office staffers spent the better part of an hour on the phone with us this week, clarifying points, asking questions about details and seeking additional information, much of which we already had in our research files, or could get almost immediately from our Coalition partners.


After what seemed to be a slow start in developing major media interest in the CPUC reform movement, we are finally getting the attention of at least one top-notch investigative news reporter. Once our story hits in a major metro newspaper, our battle will achieve overnight success.
BUILDING THE WATER RATES REFORM COALITION:


Just 89 days after declaring our commitment to building a statewide coalition to pursue legislative reform of the water ratemaking process, we have three partners in Northern California: The first two in Silicon Valley, fighting on behalf of more than 1 million consumers, and the second, signing-on Nov. 29, in the community of Lucerne in Lake County (Clear Lake.)

YOUR HELP IS URGENTLY NEEDED


Some big moves are cooking in our campaign, and the very nature of what we’re doing means we can’t say too much too soon: BUT, ALL OF US will be needed to help for a short time at a BIG EVENT in the Very Near Future (possibly as early as next week.) Please try to keep your schedules flexible and stay tuned. HINT: We’re going to need at least 200 bodies with a pulse. 
HELPING COALITION PARTNERS HELPS US:


Our Silicon Valley partners have asked for our immediate help in calling greater attention to a potentially high-visibility Rate Case. All they need us to do can be done quickly by email: Go to this link and sign the petition. Just your first and last name and email. That’s it!


https://www.change.org/p/outrageous-water-bills-let-cpuc-know-that-sjwc-s-unfair-billing-practices-need-to-stop?recruiter=73418364&utm_source=share_petition&utm_medium=copylink&utm_campaign=share_page
